
Let’s Remember Together! 
 

Do you have a special Christmas memory from a  

church gathering or including your church family?  

Maybe it’s from your childhood? Maybe it was last  

year? The timing doesn’t matter! The memory does. 
 

This year Christ Church is inviting you to remember  

Christmas past and the joys that church has brought to your 

celebrations. 
 

We are asking everyone who is interested to join us! All you  

            need to do is submit your story to the church office in  

          person, by email (CUMC350@gmail.com), or by mail  

     (350 Saratoga Rd. Amherst, NY 14226). It’s that easy.   

           Please return by Sunday, December 9.  
 

            We only ask that your story include a church memory  

              or a church family memory. Our goal is to remember  

                that church isn’t just something you do during the 

                 holidays, but it is an experience that can make this   

                                        time more holy, more special, more  

                                                     memorable, and enhance 

                                                   the holidays in every way!  
  

                                                                                        Merry Christmas! 
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